
 

 
 

 

St Mary & St Michael 
Catholic Primary School 

Sutton Street Commercial Road E1 0BD 
 

Learning together hand in hand with our friend Jesus. 

 

 

Monday 23rd January 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

      St Mary & St Michael School Council have nominated The 

Air Ambulance as a charity we would like to help this year. 

Our school will be taking part in the Create-a-Copter 

challenge to raise vital funds and help keep the service 

flying to save lives and help people when they need it the 

most. 

      To take part in this challenge pupils can create their copters any way they like. We 

encourage you to be as creative as possible! You can use junk materials like cardboard 

or plastic, Lego bricks or even pasta shapes! While aspiring artists could paint or draw 

their helicopters.  

  

In order to raise money to donate towards the Air 

Ambulance, we ask that children collect sponsors for 

their creation, there is no donation too big or too small. 

We ask that all entries are handed in and sponsorship 

forms with donations are completed by Friday 3rd 

February. We will then open up the Parish Hall on 

Monday 6th February for everyone to see the school’s 

wonderful creations and the competition winners will be 

announced in Friday’s assembly. 

 

 

We are very excited to see your wonderful creations! 

Miss Donaghy & The School Council 


